


Attendance at the general meeting was 23.   

 

 The Chair made some welcoming remarks and briefly discussed recent events including 

the upcoming voting on the proposed bylaws and the officer election. Anyone interested 

in nominating someone contact the Chair.  The Vice Chair announced the next meeting 

topic as “horizontal drilling” to be followed in June by “fracking”.  The Treasurer gave a 

brief report which was approved. Currently we have $10,522 in the bank. A draft 2012-

2013 budget was also presented.  

 

The speaker for the evening was Don Abrahamson, Process Safety Consultant, 

Abrahamson Consulting LLC. His talk was “Development and Implementation of a Cost 

Effective Risk Based Approach to Management of Change”.  

 

The presentation focused on why a Manageme


